March 27, 2020

WOMEN'S BRIDGE

Dear Women'’s Bridge Co Ordinator,

| hope you are well in this difficult time of Covid 19. Two weeks ago, most of us were still
enjoying our normal Bridge routines and now globally that has stopped.

EBL Women Practice matches continue on BBO for top women players. Those that play tell
me that they not only find the matches enjoyable and useful as practice for EBL
Championships but also an opportunity to network and engage with women players in the
EBL.

Women in your NBO may have found it difficult to find the time in their busy schedules to
join the group but now could be a time to join EBL WOMEN PRACTICE MATCHES ONLINE.

These matches at present are every two weeks but some teams chose to play weekly. If you
have a team that wishes to join in then all you have to do is give me the email address of a
Co Ordinator and | will take it from there.

| have tried, without success, to set up a schedule of matches for new and aspiring teams to
international level. | am still willing to do this if such teams come forward.

Finally, | am hoping to have an EBL Women’s Newsletter for circulation in the coming weeks.
Here is a link to the last Newsletter.

http://www.eurobridge.org/2020/01/15/ebl-womens-newsletter/

Would you be interested in sending me a piece of news from your country?

Please email mkrwomen@gmail.com with contact details of your Team Practice Co
Ordinator and an item for the Newsletter that would be of interest to EBL Women.

Stay Well.
Yours sincerely,
Mary Kelly Rogers

Member of
EBL Women’s Committee



